## LANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

G. E. TRUBY, SUPERINTENDENT
LANE, KANSAS

February 1, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen
Athletic Department
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Since you brought us our commencement address I have looked forward to your coming to our community again.

This year marks what I think has been above the average basketball season for us. We are planning to have a dinner for the players and their fathers and we should like to have you be with us and bring us a message that night. We have tenitively set the date for March 19.

If possible and you care to accept the invitiation it will make a most joyous occasion for us. Kindly tell us your charge.

Trusting that we may receive a favorable reply, I remain

Very truly yours

G. E. Truby

GET: DH